AAUW Board Meeting

February 10, 2015
AAUW Board met at the Austin Public Library.  Present were Carla Anderson-Diekmann,  DedaRae Graber, Sue Grove, Catherine Lemons, Jill Maxfield, Ruth Monson and Courtney Wyant.
Secretary’s report was approved.

There was no Treasurer’s report, but the Board discussed the question of a $75 payment to the Austin Daily Herald. Carla will follow up and report back to the Board.
Jill reported on the Program Schedule. She and Catherine Haslag are working on a menu and entertainment for the spring banquet and will present their findings to the Board at the next meeting.

Jill and Catherine Haslag suggested a change for the April general meeting. They will present a brainstorming session called “Spice Up Your Programming” based on an AAUW webinar on programming for the local branch meetings. The scheduled speaker, Jay Haymond, will be asked to return at a later date.
Catherine Lemons reported that the branch now has 70 members.  New members may join for half price during the month of February, and beginning in March, new members can pay for a membership that will extend through next year.
There was a discussion about the chapter website, and it was agreed that the website needs to be updated on a monthly basis. Courtney will speak with Marie about more frequent updates, and will ask to be trained to be able to post updates. Courtney also invited small groups to send her pictures that she will then post on the Facebook page.

Sue Grove gave an update on the State Convention which will be held in Austin on April 10-11. She and Marijo Alexander wrote an article for the Minnesota AAUW Pine, with a link to registration information. They are looking for volunteers for registration and for the silent auction.

Courtney Wyant and her mother Carla will be attending the National AAUW Convention in San Diego in June, and will receive funding from the branch.

Laura Tjomsland contacted Carla regarding branch publicity in the Austin Daily Herald. Ruth will give Laura information about the March, April and May meetings.

Newsletter items need to be submitted to Rae Dawn on or before Friday, February 20th and Board agenda items need to be submitted to Carla and Courtney on or before the first Tuesday of the month.

Jill reported that she has nominated Catherine Haslag to be a highlighted community volunteer in a feature article in the Austin Daily Herald, and said that Catherine was chosen to appear in the article.

The March meeting will be at 6:30 p.m. on March 10 at the Austin Public Library.  The Board will meet at 5:45 p.m. and membership will gather at 6:30 p.m. for social time, with the program beginning at 7:00 p.m.
Meeting adjourned.

Respectfully submitted,

Ruth Monson, Secretary

General Meeting for February 10 was a presentation by David Wolff, District Coordinator of Gifted and Talented Services for the Austin Public Schools.
